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Week of January 23- January 27, 2017 

The Character Education focus for January is teamwork 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, January 23 - Day 5 

 Junior Knitting Club  
 Volleyball Practice – after school/3:30-4:30 PM 
 Daycare Board meeting –6:00-8:00 PM- 

Staffroom 

Tuesday, January 24– DAY 1 

 Lego and Rainbow Loom Club Primary only 
 Silver Birch Express Juniors – PM Recess 
 Ward 7 Meeting – 7:00 PM-9:00 PM - GYM 

Wednesday, January 25 – DAY 2 

 Silver Birch grade 3 
 Silver Birch Fiction Juniors – PM Recess 
 Ukulele Club – 3:30 – 4:30 PM 

Thursday, January 26– Day3 

 Dental Screening begins... 
 Silver Birch Non-Fiction Juniors – PM Recess 
 School Council Meeting – 6:30-8:30 PM - 

Library 

Friday, January 27 – Day 4 

 Dental Screening continues… 

UPCOMING EVENTS   

Jan. 31 – end of Dental Screening 
Month of Feb – JK/SK Kindergarten registration 
Feb 1 – Matilda (the musical) rehearsals begin 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

Dental Screening begins on Thursday January 26th. 
The dental hygienist will receive the list of students 
who have had parental requests to not be screened 
and will be following up with students who require 
feedback. If you do not want your child screened 
please let Celia know in the office.  

February is fast approaching and February is 
Kindergarten Registration Month. At Garden, our 
Kindergarten teachers recognize that children come 
to school with diverse backgrounds and rich 
experiences. Our Kindergarten programs will build 
upon these experiences and support child to learn, 
grow, and succeed.  

Our youngest learners benefit from engaging in a 
variety of rich and authentic learning, both indoors 
and outdoors. Our classroom programs are designed 
to bring The Kindergarten Program 2016 to life by 
providing children opportunities to learn through 
play, inquiry, and exploration. Throughout the two-
year Kindergarten program, classroom educators 
support the children in developing their sense of 
belonging, well-being, and problem solving skills. 
Throughout the day, children explore literacy, 
mathematics, science, physical education and the 
arts. 

To attend Junior Kindergarten in September, 
children must turn four-years-old by December 31. 
To register for Senior Kindergarten, children must be 
five-years-old by December 31. Please come and 
visit with Celia in the office to book your 
appointment to register. 

Your child's lifelong journey of learning begins at the 
Garden Avenue Public School! 

Ms. Hardy 

 

“Individually, we are one drop. Together, we are an ocean”  
Ryunosuke Satoro 


